
 Sunday, July 14, 2024  Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

MONDAY                                                    July 15 

9:30 am                     Men’s Prayer 
 

TUESDAY                                                     July 16 

  
WEDNESDAY                                              July 17 

9:30 am        Keenagers (55+) Summer Drop-in 

7:00 pm   Filipinos & Friends Men’s Basketball 
 

THURSDAY                                                  July 18 

3:00pm                               Prayer for Our World 

 

FRIDAY                                                        July 19 

OFFICE CLOSED 
  

SATURDAY                                                  July 20 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

SUNDAY                                                      July 21 

9:15 & 11:15 am                      Worship Service 

11:15 am                              Summer Sunday School 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 
Our Christian Workers - Jon &  
Andrea live in St. Albert where Jon 
is a Canadian Contemporary  
Christian Music artist & song  
writer. His parents attend SGAC. 
 
Our Pastoral Team - Steve Rigby, 
Pastor of Senior’s Ministry. Steve is 
married to Arlene & they have 4 
children.  
 
Our Elders Team - Paul Friesen, 
Board Secretary. Paul is married to 
Kim & they have 3 children. 
 
Our Support Team - Kim Friesen, 
Administrative Lead. Kim is married 
to Paul & they have 3 children.  
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or 
fill out a Connection Card & place it 
in the offering plate. 

LIBRARY SUMMER HOURS - The 
library will only be open on Sundays 
between services depending on 
volunteer availability. 

250 Century Road / 780-962-4700 / sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

 

                Please remember to include your full name, email  

         address & envelope # on your e-transfers, online & offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on 

at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net            

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to 

subscribe to receive Pastor  

Brent’s weekly e-newsletter.  

General Fund:   

YTD General Fund Revenue (July - June 30, 2024) $1,593,049 

YTD Budget Required: (July - June 30, 2024) $1,601,687 

YTD Budget Shortfall -$8,638 

Mortgage Update:   

YTD Principal Payments $233,716 

TYD Mortgage Balance $1,416,284 

Interest Rate: 7.45% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  Summer in the Psalms 

ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  
connected. Fill out a Connection Card found in the  
chair pocket in front of you and stop by the Welcome 
Desk so we can meet you & give you a small gift to  
say thanks for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon  
start to feel like home! 
 
BIBLES - Did you forget your bible today? There are 
bibles at the back of the sanctuary by the sound  
booth which you are welcome to use this morning. If  
you don’t own a bible, feel free to take it home. 
 
SUMMER SERVICES @ SGAC - This summer  
we will continue with two Sunday services at 9:15 am 
& 11:15 am. 
 
SUMMER CHILDREN’S PROGRAMMING - There is no 
children’s programming TODAY in order to give our  
volunteers a break & allow for some deep cleaning. 
SGAC Kids Summer Programming will resume NEXT  
Sunday, July 21 at the 11:15 service ONLY. 

 
SUNDAY SGAC KIDS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Thank  
you to everyone that has signed up to help out in  
Sunday School this summer! It is great to 
be able to give our regular volunteers a 
break. We are still in need of a few adults 
and youth to come hang out with our kids. 
Our biggest needs right now are July 21 & July 28 
(Preschool volunteers) & August 25 (Preschool &  
Elementary helpers). Scan the QR code, stop by the  
Welcome Desk or connect with Julianna in the foyer  
to sign up today!  
 
WOMEN’S PRAYER on Monday mornings is taking a 
break from in-person prayer for six weeks this  
summer. You will still have the opportunity to submit 
your prayer requests Monday morning on the  
Women’s Facebook page. In-person prayer will  
resume August 12. 
 
 
 
 

KEENAGERS 55+ COFFEE & CONNECT SUMMER  
SESSION – Wednesdays 9:30 to 11:00 am. Plan to  
drop-in for a time of connection with other seniors. 
Bring your own coffee and if you like to play games, 
bring one along that you enjoy.  
 
VBS REGISTRATION - Join us as we embark on “The 
Great Jungle Journey” from August 6 to 9. 
Register your 4 year olds to kids going into 
grade 7 today using the QR code or pickup a 
registration form at the Welcome Desk. Registration 
closes July 29 and we are filling up quickly! 
 
VBS VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION - Thank you to  
everyone who has already signed up to volunteer at  
VBS this summer and make a difference in a child’s  
life. We are in need of: 
3 ADULT Preschool Crew Leaders  
19 ADULT Elementary Crew Leaders  
5 Adult or Youth Assistants 
We now currently have more than 100 KIDS  
WITHOUT leaders & we expect another 30 to 50 kids  
to register in the next two weeks! Scan the QR code  
or visit our website to register to volunteer at VBS 
(August 6-9). Nursery care is available for volunteers 
with children 3 & under. Contact Debbie for more  
information or visit our website. 
 
 
 

Today Psalm 136 emphasizes God’s faithful Love and Kindness. This passage serves as an  
important reminder to the markers in our lives where God is active and at work. “Give  
thanks to the Lord, for He is good. His Love endures forever.” (Psalm 136:1 NIV) 

 

Join us at the cross for prayer after each service. 

Sermon Notes 


